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  8th December 2022 
 
Re: Scarlet Fever and Group A Streptococcus (Strep A) 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As you are probably aware, there has been recent media coverage concerning Scarlet Fever and Group 
A Streptococcus (Strep A). For further information, please refer to - UKHSA Scarlet Fever and Strep A 
 
As a parent, if you feel that your child seems seriously unwell, you should trust your own judgement 
and contact NHS 111 or your GP and follow their advice.  
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/ukhsa-update-on-scarlet-fever-and-invasive-group-a-strep

